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ewpcclerk@gmail.com

From: Peter Icke (2113) <Peter.Icke@leics.police.uk>
Sent: 06 January 2024 00:08
To: Peter Icke (2113)
Subject: New Beat Officer

Dear All, 
 
I wanted to share with you that I have decided to embark on a new professional journey, and I will be joining the 
Artemis team based at FHQ. My time here has been incredibly rewarding, thanks in no small part to each of you. I 
will be replaced by a very experienced officer PC 2157 Edward Mckinnon who will reach out to introduce himself 
shortly.  
 
Best Wishes  
 
 

Pete ICKE  PC 2113 

Dedicated Neighbourhood Officer  
Rutland South NR37  
Leicestershire Police 

E-mail: peter.icke@leicestershire.pnn.police.uk 
Tel: 07967589225 
 
PLEASE NOTE: This e-mail message is intended solely for the person to whom it is addressed and may contain 
information of a confidential or legally privileged nature which should not be disclosed. If you have received this 
message in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete the message and any attachments or copies. Any 
review, re-transmission, dissemination or other use of, or taking action in reliance upon, this message by persons or 
entities other than the intended recipient is prohibited. Any views or opinions expressed in this e-mail are solely 
those of the author and do not necessarily represent the views of Leicestershire Police or any other person and 
Leicestershire Police does not accept liability for any statement or opinion expressed. Please be aware Leicestershire 
Police monitors all internet e-mail activity and content to maintain system performance and appropriate business 
usage.  


